
Reference #: 2024-99-IP 

From:   Inpatient & Outpatient Healthcare Quality Systems Development & Program 

Support Contractor 

Sent:   July 25, 2024 

To:   IQR Improve 

Subject:  THA/TKA PRO-PM Submissions Enhancements in HQR

Announcement from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS): 

The Hospital Quality Reporting (HQR) System has been updated to enhance 
submissions for the Total Hip Arthroplasty/Total Knee 
Arthroplasty (THA/TKA) Patient-reported Outcome-based 
Performance measure (PRO-PM). 

You can now export an individual survey as a PDF from the HQR System. 

• To export a PDF, locate the three-dot menu to the right of the survey and select Export. 

Status definitions have been added for File Upload. 

• To view File Upload status definitions, click on the i icon next to Status, and a pop-up will 
be displayed with each upload status outlined.  

As the HQR System continues to improve, any changes will be communicated. 

Log into HQR  

https://hqr.cms.gov/hqrng/login
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